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Red Nose Day is on Friday
21st March, apologies on the
previous communication the

date was incorrect

Save the date. More details to
follow about how we are going

to Do Something Funny for
Money

Our school photographer will be
back in school on Wednesday

26th March to take
photographs of any children
who were away from school
when he was last in school.

Parents and carers should have
received their QR code to order

photographs if they wish.

Reminders
Our school nurses are in

school next week to carry out
our Reception height and

weight check for parents who
have given consent.

Our year 4 Pioneer visit
meeting for parents and

carers is next week
Wednesday 12th March

Introduction to Edwards
and Ward

Parents and carers will have
received a letter from our newly
appointed caterers Edwards and
Wards who will be providing our
school meals. We look forward to

working with them


